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Right turn changes

On January 30, we:

•  permanently removed right turns from
Olympic Boulevard to Punt Road, and

•  temporarily banned right turns from

Punt Road to Swan Street.

These changes are part of the final continuous flow
design and will help improve travel times, reduce

queues and give you more go time on Punt Road.

Olympic Boulevard closure

We'll also close Olympic Boulevard between Punt

Road and AAMI Park from 11 pm. 7 February to 6am,
12 February. These closures apply to both trams and
vehicles. During the closure, we'll upgrade the tram
tracks so we can build a new, accessible tram stop on

Swan Street later this year. We'll also prepare the road
for two new turning lanes from Punt Road to Olympic
Boulevard.

Punt Road walking changes

From 30 January, we'll also close the pedestrian

crossing on Punt Road near the rail bridge and across
Olympic Boulevard. To get from Olympic Boulevard to
Swan Street, you can use the new raised footpath under
the bridge, cross at Brunton Avenue, then back to Swan
Street on the existing footpath or via Stewart Street.

Plan your journey

We'll have detours in place for all changes. Visit
our website for detailed information and maps.

Detours may add up to an hour to your journey so
please plan ahead and allow extra travel time.

Major works at Brunton Avenue are

now complete.
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